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Washington DC, December 20, 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
 

PEFA Report for Tajikistan – PEFA Check 
 
  
The PEFA Secretariat confirms that the 2017 National PEFA for Tajikistan has been reviewed by the 
Secretariat. The high level of compliance with the PEFA methodology is shown by the compliance 
indexes for the final report which exceeds the 85% quality assurance threshold requirements. 
Compliance with the indexes for dimensions and indicators are both at 100% and report coverage at 
about 90%. A PEFA Check was not granted because the concept note was not shared with the 
Secretariat prior to commencement of the assessment process as required by the PEFA Check 
Guidelines. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Jens Kromann Kristensen 
Head of PEFA Secretariat 
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